
Miss Wilkie and Mrs Rossall
will be working in Oak Class 
Monday to Friday. 

• PE is on a Friday

• Your child needs to bring in a water 
bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

English

Our English unit this half term will be based on the book ‘Peril at 
the Bake Off ‘ by Ruth Quayle which is the perfect mix of 
humour and mystery genre. During the unit, the children will learn 
an array of grammar skills: conjunctions of time, adverbs of 
manner, imperative verbs and how to correctly punctuate direct 
speech. They will write an instruction text- where the children get 
to make delicious cakes and then write a recipe for them. They 
will also write a mystery narrative. 

Math
Post SATs math will be project work where the children can work 
in groups with their business partners to plan, cost and market a 
theme park of their design. 

Science
In science, we will be investigating electricity. The children will be 
constructing simple series circuits and drawing them using 
scientific symbols. They will conduct investigations to determine
how the voltage in a circuit affects the brightness of a bulb.

Topics
We will be studying the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings in history this 
half term, and using our computing skills to create an online 
questionnaire for our enterprise project.. Morecambe Football 
Club will also be coming in to deliver PE on a Friday afternoon. 

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember
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This half term’s Values
Wk 1: Trust and Respect
Wk 2: Unity
Wk 3: Positivity
Wk 4: Understanding
Wk 5: Honesty
Wk 6: Patience
Wk 7: Tolerance and Kindness

If your child has been showing the week’s value at home, please send in a 
Dojo message so we can put them forward for a home nomination. 


